
NOTE TO THE READER 

04/14/2022 

 

In lieu of retracting and resubmitting the entire Annual Report to FERC, the following corrections to 

pages 9, 10 and 13 of the 2021 Annual Summary Report should be noted. 

 

 

Pages 9 and 10: 
The sentence, “The TRRG is currently active in planning, funding, and implementation of additional 
restoration projects for the lower Tuolumne River.”, should be disregarded from the bottom of the 
second paragraph on page 10, and the following sentence, “The TRRG currently provides a forum for 
active planning, funding, and implementation of restoration projects on the lower Tuolumne River.”, 
should be placed at the bottom of the second paragraph on page 9. 
 
 
Page 13: The following acronyms were added to the list: 
TRC  Tuolumne River Conservancy 
TRRG  Tuolumne River Restoration Group 
 
 

 










